
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and 

grow together to be the best we possibly can every day.  

 

Newsletter Number 39                             14th July 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 
We have reached the end of yet another school year. Thank you for all the 

lovely messages, cards and gifts that we have all received. As a community you 

are far too generous. 

We say au revoir to our Y6 pupils who leave us to embark on the next chapter of 

their lives. Good luck, we will miss you so very much. 

The leavers mass with Father Edward was a lovely occasion and built on their 

day at Aylesford where they enjoyed spending time together.  

The disco was something amazing! Thank you to all those who helped in making it 

a memorable occasion. 

 

Class organisation September 2016  

Nursery Miss McAuliffe  

Reception classes Miss Rideout Miss Tizzard 

Year 1 Miss Downes Miss Beuhler 

Year 2 Miss Chamberlin Miss Freeman 

Year 3 Miss Jenkins Mrs Kay 

Year 4 Mrs Hadley Miss Hume 

Year 5 Mr Craven Mr Lancaster 

Year 6 Miss McBride Miss Anthoney 

Nazareth Mrs Brookes  

 

We say a fond farewell to Miss Hazell and Mrs Sarwar who will be leaving 

us for personal reasons.  

Also to Miss Ransom who is off to continue her teacher training and Miss 

May who is off to university. We wish all of them every success with 

their futures and thank them for their service to the children of St 

Peter’s. 



 

Congratulations to Mrs Seaman on the birth of her 

son Bronson who arrived on 26th June. We send all 

our love and best wishes to her and her husband 

Dan. 

 

 

In the circle of life there is always sadness too. On Tuesday Mrs 

Rideout’s mother passed away sadly. Please keep her in your prayers. 

 

 
Pope Francis has said: “Many think differently, feel 

differently, seeking God or meeting God in 

different ways. In this crowd, in this range of 

religions, there is only one certainty that we have 

for all: we are all children of God… We are called to 

respect the religion of the other, its teachings, its 

symbols, its values. Particular respect is due to 

religious leaders and to places of worship.”  
 

 

Our website has a new feature which is a 

video of our school. Please watch it with 

your children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 6M for being the best attenders this year and 3K for 

being so punctual. 6M went bowling and 3K went to the pictures to see the 

Secret Life of Pets to celebrate their great achievement. A big thanks 

must go to the parents who have helped them achieve this success. We are 

quite fortunate in this school that overall we have great attendees. 

Unfortunately, people’s timekeeping is not very good and we are not going 

to accept this anymore. From September if your child is continuously late 

they will be made to make up the time either in morning break or at 

lunchtime and you may possibly be fined. 

 



Parent Pay- a reminder 

Your child will no longer receive a hot dinner if their account is not at least 

£2 in credit.  An emergency meal could be given at Mr Craft’s discretion 

if you contact the Office before 9.30am. It is your responsibility to make 

sure your child’s parent pay is in credit at all times.         

 

Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society – Gold Token Scheme at Adventure 

Island:  As part of its 40th birthday celebrations, Adventure Island in 

Southend is giving away £8000 to good causes throughout July.  We are 

delighted to have been chosen to participate in the Gold Token Scheme 

which means we will receive a share of this money.  If you, or your friends 

or family are planning a visit to Adventure Island in July, could you please 

nominate us by placing your token in the ‘bccs’ box. Thank you for your 

support 

 

Please see some photos of school life on our 

twitter link: @stpetersdagenham 

                    

 Happy Birthday 1st August 2016-31st August 2016  

Jerica Belardo 9, Olivia Volcov 11, Wina Egharevba 11, Lucien Manga 10, 

Crazye Barrett 9, Emmanuel Okosun 5, Joshua Oshodi 7, Abraham 

Akinduro 10, Jasmine Anjeh 7, Alfred Osmond-Igomu 11, Ariana Balogun 

7, Payton Imeuhose 6, Nana Boateng-Bandoh 11, Chisom Edomobi 8, Anne 

Rony 10, Oluwajomiloju Ajala 9, Kingsley Okoro 10, Paula Adumekwe 10, 

Kenneth Evbodaghe 7, Williams Idowu 8, Midian Jackman 10, Borys Zaton 

7, Lawrence Onoja 5, Stuart Mudad 11, Labib Chowdhury 5, Aseoluwa 

Odusote 7, Sanaa Joseph 9, Keiron Baxter 6, Diamond-Sophie Emuchay 7, 

Olivia Grabczyk 8, Ruby Oyenekan 6, Emmanuel Akotipopo 9, Matthew 

Fatas 6, Tiffany Sarpong 11, Daniel Fatoye 6, David Ngwu 8, Glore Nsubidi 

5, Anthony Shoring 8, Bukunmi Oresanya 8, Chinemelum Ojukwu 4, Audrey 

Natividad 7, Audrey Edomobi 11.          

 

 

          

            

Friday 2nd September  

 

All children return from Y1 to 6  



 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mr D Craft Headteacher 


